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SCRANTON	SCHOOL	BOARD: 
TRANSPORTATION	CONTRACT	PROPOSALS 

 
The Scranton School District has invited interested parties to submit proposals for the provision 
of transportation services, beginning in September 2022. 
 
Formal contract proposals are to be submitted by 12 PM on Friday, May 20, 2022 to the offices 
of King, Spry, Herman, Freund & Faul, who were appointed interim Counsel to the District at the 
Board of Education Special Meeting on April 25, 2022.  Submitted proposals will be opened at 1 
PM at their offices, located at 1 W Broad Street, #700, Bethlehem, PA 18018. Anyone who 
wishes to attend the opening in person will be accommodated.  Members of the public may 
also view the bid opening via this link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83155432929 
 
KingSpry will then evaluate and analyze all proposals submitted, and prepare a 
recommendation for the SSD Administration and Board of Education, identifying the vendor 
that best meets the District’s needs.  To assist KingSpry in this process, the Board has 
authorized the appointment of consultants Gail Eichelberger and Dr. Charlene Brennan, whose 
appointment will be ratified at the Board meeting of June 6, 2022. 
 
Prior to the Board’s work session on May 31, 2022 at Scranton High School, a meeting of the 
Vendor Relations/Transportation committee will be held at 5:30 PM, to publicly present and 
discuss the recommendation.  At this time the proposed vendor will be invited to present 
details of their proposal to the Board and the community, and public questions will be 
acknowledged.   The Board will then vote to award the contract for School Transportation at its 
meeting on June 6, 2022.  
 
  
 

 


